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MAYOR EMANUEL’S STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF BISHOP CODY MARSHALL 

 
Bishop Cody Marshall was a man who lived by faith, and led by faith. Through his graciousness, 
kindness and humility he inspired, guided and comforted generations of Chicagoans in 
Englewood and across our city. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Marshall family, his 
congregation, and all those who drew sustenance and support from him ministry. 
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